
To               Date - 

The Principal             Place - 

________________________ 

________________________ 

Subject: Request to avoid exams during Jain's 'Dashlakshan Parv (Paryushan Parv)’ and 

Hindu's 'Ganeshotsav Parv.' 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We, the members of the Jain and Hindu society, are writing to express our sincere concern regarding 

the scheduling of exams during two significant religious festivals, Jain's 'Dashlakshan Parv 

(Paryushan Parv)’ and Hindu's 'Ganeshotsav Parv', planned to take place from 'Bhadrapad 

Shukl Chaturthi' dated 19th September 2023 to 'Bhadrapad Shukl Chaturdashi' dated 28th 

September 2023. 

As a diverse and secular educational institution, we acknowledge and value the rich cultural heritage 

and spiritual traditions that our students and their families uphold. Jain's 'Dashlakshan Parv' is a period 

of self-reflection and self-discipline, while Hindu's 'Ganeshotsav Parv' celebrates the birthday of Lord 

Ganesha, symbolizing new beginnings and wisdom. These festivals are deeply ingrained in the lives 

of many students, and observing them is a crucial aspect of their cultural identity. 

We firmly believe that education goes beyond academic excellence; it is also about nurturing moral 

values, empathy, and respect for various faiths and traditions. As educators, it is our responsibility to 

create an inclusive and understanding environment that supports the religious sentiments of our 

students. 

With this in mind, we humbly request your thoughtful consideration in refraining from scheduling 

exams during the period of Jain's 'Dashlakshan Parv' and Hindu's 'Ganeshotsav Parv.' By doing so, 

we demonstrate our commitment to fostering a culture of respect for religious diversity, promoting 

harmony, and accommodating the spiritual needs of our students. 

We understand that adjusting exam dates may pose challenges, but we firmly believe that this 

compassionate gesture will be deeply appreciated by the students and their families. It will also 

underscore our school's dedication to embracing diversity and promoting an environment where 

students can thrive academically while respecting their cultural practices. 

We sincerely hope that you will take our request into consideration in the coming years as well, 

spanning from ‘Bhadrapad Shukl Chaturthi to Chaturdashi’, which recurs annually.  Please take 

appropriate action to ensure that our students can observe these auspicious festivals without 

compromising their academic pursuits.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Your understanding and support in this regard will be 

highly valued and respected. 

With utmost respect, 

 


